
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 23 ending 10th February 2023 

EFL U11's UTILITA SCHOOLS CUP 23rd JANUARY 
The Utilita Kids School Cup involves over 22,000 children 
and creates one of the country’s largest national football 
competitions, which culminate in exciting finals at Wembley 
Stadium in front of thousands of fans before a major 
national final, as school children live out their dream. 
In the run up to these Finals, EFL Clubs deliver local and 
regional stages of the competitions, which 8 of our children 
were lucky enough to attend back in January. 
Billy, J, Harry S-K, Evan D, Konnor S, Ellis W, Harry C, Beau 
N & Grace B. 
By encouraging these young people to participate and 
develop a love of sport, the Clubs are helping to deliver the 
vision to create stronger, healthier, more active 
communities, whilst also supporting Sport England’s 
ambition of creating an active nation by focusing on the 
benefits sport can bring to people and society. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AND WE ARE ON THE WINNER’S PODIUM – BRONZE 
WIN FOR BROADSTONE BASKETBALL TEAM!!! 
The team who represented Broadstone Hall Primary School 
at the Basketball Competition last week made it into the 
finals at Reddish Vale High School AND THEY CAME 3rd IN 
THE COUNTY!  
Massive achievement for the children, so are exceptionally 
proud of them; Dylan G, Sean N, Ethan McN, Clem D, 
Amelia H, Grace B, Logan E-R, Jake G, Theo M and Beau N 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
INTERESTED IN MORE BASKETBALL? 
Call Sports For All Centres  
Gavin Lane  
Basketball Development Officer  
07392 196265 or 0161 480 2223 
gavin@sportforallcentres.co.uk 
www.sportforallcentres.co.uk 

 

Welcome to the Broadstone Hall 

Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE 
What can we say? The amount raised for Christies by our 
staff, school community and extended family and friends who 
have donated online speaks for itself…at the time of 
publishing (late on Tuesday 13th February,) the overall total is 

a phenomenal £6,334!! 
Despite a rather rainy start, the 5km walk around Salford 
Quays was a fantastic and humbling experience for the team 
who SMASHED their 5K target.  
To top it off, Sarah of the Coffee Bean Dream, joined forces 
with Primary Sports Coaching (PSC) to supply parents with hot 
drinks and cookies on the school playground on Friday 10th 
Feb and donated 100% of the proceeds made to the Christie.   
This has put us in the top 1% of the most successful 
fundraising pages of the month and the staff want to thank 
every single person who has donated to help support this 
wonderful cause.   
The page is still open so if you still wish to donate, please use 
the link below. Thank you.  
Team Broadstone is fundraising for The Christie 
(justgiving.com) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
MANCHESTER CITY YEAR 4 FOOTBALL FESTIVAL 
It’s been all go with sports events and trips! Participants to 

the MCFC Football Festival included: Max J, Ted C, Ethan W, 
Frankie R, Charlie P, Woody B, Braxton D, Felix L, Dylan H 
& Cooper N.  
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https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/TeamBroadstone2023?utm_campaign=lc_frp_share_transaction_fundraiser_page_launched&utm_content=3dbb2098-0e98-4ce9-b9d0-545da90ed91b&utm_medium=email&utm_source=postoffice&utm_term=1674167144131
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/TeamBroadstone2023?utm_campaign=lc_frp_share_transaction_fundraiser_page_launched&utm_content=3dbb2098-0e98-4ce9-b9d0-545da90ed91b&utm_medium=email&utm_source=postoffice&utm_term=1674167144131


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
 
Reception  
RJA Casey J - showing more thought and kindness to others 
RLR Eryn M - for maintaining great focus during our teaching 
sessions.  
RBW Danny B - Danny has tried so hard so hard with his 
behavior this week. He has shown kind hands and been a 
wonderful friend to others. Well done Danny. We are so 
proud of you.  
 
 
 
Year 1: 

1CH Alex M – super independent writing 
1CR Iris H - for working independently when asked to and 
taking more pride in the presentation of her work. 
Class 1/2 Gracie T - Gracie is such a beautiful, caring 
friend.  She works super hard every day and always follows 
our school rules.  You are a delight to teach and we are lucky 
to have you in our class. 
Year 2: 
2MK Yashfaa A For always trying her best 
2CB Tobias H for a tremendous improvement in his 
behaviour and attitude to learning.  
Year 3: 
3VH Lucas R for enthusiastic learning in class. 
3ZA Mikey B for always doing the right thing and working 
hard. 
3DM Ida J - Ida has been working hard in all lessons this 
week. Great effort! 
Year: 4 
4FM Lily B for always having a fantastic attitude to her 
learning, looking after our resources and working co-
operatively with her table group. A star! 
4EE Felix L - imaginative writing in class, resilient with maths 
and good contributions in class. 
4SH Isobel G for working really hard all week and being so 
kind and helpful to her shoulder partner in Maths. 
Year 5: 
5RT Emily K for always being an always child, and especially 
this week in Maths, working out all those tricky fractions! 
5TL Batul A - For being an all-round helper and star in class.  
5LK Ethan S for an excellent attitude to work this week and 
trying his hardest in every subject. 
Year 6:  
6AB Ethan McN - Ethan has worked hard and demonstrated 
our Core Learning Values in every lesson. 
6KH Ethan C for always entering the room with a smile and 
being a friendly, bubbly presence! 
6ZW Libby T for wonderful attitudes to learning and for 
being a kind, smiley and helpful member of our class family 

 

Keep up the good 

work!  

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception RICC 
RJA – ''Resilient''  - Corey C trying really hard to improve 

letter formation and blending phonics to read new words 
RLR “Resilient” - Rudy R For becoming a resilient writer. He 
keeps going even when he finds it hard and shows pride in 

his achievements.  
RBW “Co-operation” - Poppy H 

Poppy has been very kind and co-operative this week, 
sharing her ideas and resources in the creative area and 

supporting her friends with their models. Well done!  
 
Year 1: 
1CH Aaliyah B – great effort this week 
1CR Layton F - For being resilient during writing tasks this 
week and completing longer pieces of writing. 
Class 1/2 William C, for super improvement in his 
handwriting and showing great effort in all he does!  Keep 

up the hard work William.  We are super proud of you      

Year 2: 
2MK Rufus L - For writing an exciting adventure story with 
super vocabulary. 
2CB Lily Z for 100% effort in her handwriting when 
producing her adventure story. 
Year 3: 
3VH Muhammad R for checking his work independently 
and working so hard.  
3ZA Evelyn C - for using inverted commas in the right 
places and trying her best to improve her handwriting. 
3DM Alvin W - Alvin has been trying hard with his writing 
this week and doing more, helping him to improve 
Year 4: 
4FM Ted C - For writing an emotional ode to Helen of Troy 
using similes, repetition and rhetorical questions. Voted 
for by the whole class. Great effort, well done! 
4EE Cassia F for sensitive and emotive Ode to Helen of 
Troy with beautiful similes and expanded noun phrases, 
written with an authentic writer's voice. I swooned 
reading it! 
4SH Lily B for using vivid similes and descriptive expanded 
noun phrases in her ode to Helen of Troy. 
Year 5: 
5RT Alannah C for excellent preparatory work before we 
write our diary entries next week; lots of wonderful 
descriptive writing and clear understanding of our 
grammar objectives. 
5TL Verity Mac-I - For improving her spelling and 
punctuation this week during her writing tasks.  
5LK Chloey Z for having beautiful handwriting consistently 
and for using some amazing vocab in her work this week. 
Year 6: 
6AB Sean N - Sean has produced an excellent letter in role 
using WW2 as inspiration.  
6KH Harry SK for throwing himself into our class shared-
writing activity and putting top effort into his own written 
work this week. 
6ZW Abi R for excellent choices of vocabulary in her WWII 
letter in role. 

 


